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PUBLIC REPRIMAND ISSUED  

TO JUDGE G. TONY ATWAL  

 

 

The Minnesota Board on Judicial Standards has issued a public reprimand to 

Judge G. Tony Atwal.  A copy of the Public Reprimand is attached.  Because Judge Atwal did 

not demand a formal hearing, this Public Reprimand is the final action in the matter.  

 

The Board on Judicial Standards’ website, www.bjs.state.mn.us, includes information 

such as public judicial disciplines in other cases, the Board’s Annual Reports, the Code of 

Judicial Conduct, and the Board’s procedural rules. 
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